
BOROUGH OF CARROLL VALLEY 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE  

REGULAR MEETING 
Monday, September 10, 2012 – 7 PM 

BOROUGH OFFICE 
 

MINUTES 
 

Chairman Mayor Ron Harris called the meeting to order at 7 PM. 
 

Those in attendance were as follows: 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS:    BOROUGH OFFICIALS:  
Present:       Present: 
Mayor Ron Harris, Chairman    Chief Richard L. Hileman 
Neal Abrams       
Tim Jacobson 
Dan Patton      
John Macinyak 
John Svalina 
Absent:        
Andrew Aldrich 
Janis Ashman 
Anthony Golden 
Brain Wheeler 
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF March 12, 2012 MEETING 
The Minutes of the aforementioned meeting were distributed for approval. 
***D. Patton moved, seconded by John Macinyak to approve the Minutes as submitted.  Motion 
carried unanimously. 
 

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
No one addressed the Committee at this time. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
None 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
Police Report – Chief Hileman gave a report on recent illegal activities: 

• DUIs are up 
• Thefts out of cars/Burglaries under investigation. 

 

Road Debris (grass clippings)-  A discussion was led by Councilor Dan Patton regarding the danger 
of grass clippings and leaves being blown onto the trails. He pointed out leaves can build up in a 
storm sewage and cause flooding. If they make their way through the storm sewage system to the 
lakes or streams they may affect the ecosystem.  The committee decided that it was not a wide 
spread problem and no recommend action was made at this time. 
 



Public Safety Information Portal –  Mayor Harris explained that he still needed to discuss with Mr. 
Hazlett whether there was space available on the web-site to re-establish the portal.  
 

FREMA- Mayor Harris explained the mission of FREMA and the need for volunteers to support 
their Emergency Operation Center during emergencies. He asked the members of the Public Safety 
Committee to think about joining. If interested, he asked them to contact him.  
  
 Radio Project – Chief Hileman provided a brief report of the Adams County Commissioners 
approved project to update the Emergency Radio System. 
 

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
No one addressed the Committee at this time. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
The next meeting will be held on December 10, 2012.   
 

Meeting adjourned by consensus at 8:15PM. 
 
 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
          
 
 
              
        Ronald J. Harris, Mayor 


